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April 2023 

 

Winter Maintenance 

 

 Crew worked on maintaining trucks and plows for snow and ice removal 

 Although this winter has granted us with a small amount of snow, the Highway crew has 

needed to spend multiple hours and days to treat roadways due to the numerous (and 

lengthy in duration) sleet and ice events 

 Maintained roads during snow and ice events 

 

Road Maintenance 

 

 Began road right of way restoration from plow damage 

 Started prepping roads for paving projects 

 

Water 

 

 Consolidated Water District maintenance 

 

 

Tree & Brush Maintenance 

 

 Tree & brush maintenance along roadside to aid line of sight 

 Right of way tree maintenance 

 

Miscellaneous  

 

 No new updates from Stopen Engineering regarding Ludlowville Rd. (Crooked Hill) 

 Working with Town Counsel and Town Engineer regarding NYSEG monopole 

 Attended 7 committee meetings 

 Worked with engineering on capital improvements to Consolidated Water District 

 Superintendent attending continuous education classes with TC3 

 Highway and Park and Recreation Departments completed required PERMA training, 

along with 6 hour driver safety course 


